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Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Putah Creek Bridge Rehabilitation
	Lead Agency: Department of Transportation
	Contact Name: Krishma Dutta
	Email: krishma.dutta@dot.ca.gov
	Phone Number: 510-847-8502
	Project Location: Winters                                                                                              Solano and Yolo 
	Project Description: The Project is located on State Route (SR) 128, at Post Mile (PM) 0.72-0.73, on the Putah Creek Bridge, in Solano County, California. Caltrans proposes to upgrade the existing bridge rails, widen the bridge and upgrade the bridge structure to accommodate the larger rails, upgrade the approach rails, install a new drainage system, resurface the bridge deck by applying a polyester concrete overlay, and upgrade signage and roadway striping to current standards.

	Project's Effects: This Project does not have any CEQA significant impacts or mitigation. 
	Areas of Controversy: The Project's areas of controversy includes temporary disruption to recreational areas (to construct a staging and access road that would be used by the contractor to reach the crane pad from the proposed staging area in the overflow parking lot), temporary disruption to private business (Canyon Creek Resort), and less than significant biological impacts on property designated as a State Wildlife Area (owned by California Department of Fish and Wildlife and operated by Yolo County)

The proposed Project would require a temporary construction easement or a permit to enter and construct from CDFW. This would be necessary to construct a staging and access road that would be used by the contractor to reach the crane pad from the proposed staging area in the overflow parking lot. Since the overflow parking area would be used as a staging area for equipment and materials and used for construction activity, the parking lot would have restricted access. This would impact the visitors that may want to park their vehicles to hike or access the creek. On the southeast corner of the bridge there is a small, unmarked pathway that leads down to the embankment that is used for recreational fishing. Since the parking lot would be closed, the public would not have access to the fishing spot and may have to move to other potential fishing spots temporarily. 
	List of Agencies: US Fish and Wildlife
California Department of Fish and Wildlife
US Army Corps of Engineers
Regional Water Quality Control Board
California Transportation Commission


